
 

 ST VIVEKANAND PUBLIC SCHOOL SADABAD (HATHRAS)  
 

CIRCULAR                      11th May, 2020 

 

     Regarding future classes 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 We, the SVPS family appreciate the support and cooperation of all 

parents/guardians in mitigating effects of the outbreak of COVID-19 

pandemic. It is now clear that the interruption in normal functioning 

of schools due to lockdown imposed to contain this disease will 

continue for some more time in near future. As it is a well-

researched fact that the protracted suspension of schooling not only 

disrupts continuous growth of students, but also causes a rapid loss 

of previous knowledge and skills gained earlier, it is, thus, 

imperative that all schools are engaged with students through 

online means to maintain their rhythm of learning. In this regard, 

we appreciate your cooperation and would like to thank all of you 

once again for your wholehearted support to our Online and Live 

classes and study material made available to the students of our 

school through the school's official Website and whatsapp groups. 

Let us be optimistic and hope for a better future. 

 
 Please note:  
1. Please be informed that live sessions for classes 1 to 9 will end on 14th May 
2020. Therefore, Online/ live sessions for classes LKG to 9 will be 
discontinued for summer vacations which will begin from 15th May 2020.  
 
2. Our school is going to organize an online summer camp for class KG to 

IX. Summer camp will commence on 30th May, 2020 
 

3. Since all class teachers have created their own class groups, only classes 10, 
11 & 12 will have online classes till 11th June 2020. 
 
4. Holiday Home work will be uploaded on the school official website.  
 



 
 
5. All Holiday Home work/assignments are to be separately filed for submission 
whenever the school reopens.  
 
6. All are required to visit the school official website frequently for the latest 
circulars and notices during the summer vacation.  
 
7. All the students are to complete their notebook work and Holiday Home Work 
during the summer break.  
 
8. The students are required to submit their notebook and Holiday Home Work 
whenever the school reopens if situations are favourable, or else online/live 
sessions will continue in future also. Holiday Home Work can also be submitted 
to the respective teacher in a rough note book.  

9. Since future is uncertain, reopening of school cannot be planned. Therefore, 
parents and students will be informed about reopening of school as per government 
directives.  
 
10. Tentatively, classes 9 to 12 will reopen after 20th of June 2020. Precise date 
will be informed.  

11. For classes Nursery to 8, school will reopen on 15th July 2020, tentatively.  

12. In case situations are not favourable, online/Live sessions will resume after 
summer vacations.  
 
Stay home, stay safe.  
 
God Bless. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Jagdish Sharma  
 
Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


